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PUBLIC NOTICE
Given the expectation of a heavy winter storm beginning this evening, please be advised of the following parking ban, per the MRSA 29A Section 2068-2069 and the Bridgton Traffic Ordinance adopted January 10, 1995 and most recently amended December 13, 2016. 
Beginning this evening, Monday, Feb. 1, 2021 at 11:00pm, and ending Wednesday, Feb. 3, 2021 at 7:00am, no vehicle shall be parked on any public street or way so that the town can keep our roads clear and keep up with snow removal. 
Violators vehicles may be towed at owner’s expense.

Thank you for your cooperation,

David Madsen

Public Services Director

Town of Bridgton


